
  

Circular 

 

Ref. No. AJU/AD/ENGG/150/2024-25                                      Date: 10/01/2025 

This is to inform all the students and faculty members that School of Engineering & IT, ARKA 

JAIN University is going to organize a “One-Day NPTEL Awareness Workshop” in 

Association with IIT Kharagpur on 16th January 2025 from 10:00 AM - 1:30 PM. The objective 

of this program is to create awareness about the various initiatives of NPTEL (National 

Programme on Technology Enhanced Learning) and its immense benefits for both students and 

faculty members. We strongly encourage all students and faculty members who are interested to 

join and take part in this initiative. We kindly request that all interested individuals register for 

participation by using the provided link below. 

Link for registration: https://forms.gle/yvno6U2zc61URdrb9  

Last Date for Registration: 15.01.2025 

 

Convener:  Dr. Ashwini Kumar (dr.ashwini@arkajainuniversity.ac.in) 

 

Coordinators: Prof. Shashi Bhushan Singh, Prof. Rashid Anwar, Prof. Surjit Paul and Dr. 

Souvik Singh Rathore Correspondence Email: (shashi.singh@arkajainuniversity.ac.in)  

 

 

         Prof. Ashwini Kumar 

Asst. Dean  

School of Engg. & IT 

ARKA JAIN University, 

Jharkhand-832108 
Copy for information & necessary action please: - 

1. PS to The Vice-Chancellor 

2. PS to The Director 

3. PS to DSW/Director Campus 

4. Controller of Examination for information 

5. PS to The Registrar 

6. In charge Web services for Website 

7. Notice Board 

8. Guard File 

https://forms.gle/yvno6U2zc61URdrb9

